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For the attention of: DCPs, ICPs 
Priority: MEDIUM 
Re:  Sending RNI7B2 – SWIFTMT566 messages 
 

 
 
Dear Client, 
 
Please note that starting from 11 December 2017, Monte Titoli will confirm the payments 
in currencies other than the Euro by MT566 or RNI7B2 messages. This measure will 
significantly improve the quality of the information, which was previously conveyed 
exclusively by MT599 or RNI 097 message.  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Global Custody  
 
Email: hepdesk.internationalcustody@lseg.com 
Tel:+39.02.33635.391 

Client Support 
 
Email: pt.clientservice@lseg.com 
Tel: +39.02.33635.640 
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